COPY.
Lloud's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.
24th October, 1925.

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 17th instant .
respecting the Auxiliary Sailing Vessel "CAP IJORD", the

contents of which have been carefully noted, and I am advising
the Society's Surveyors at Copenhagen accordingly. For your
information, however, I may say that the Society's Rules do
not require the ceiling to be ecaulked.

As it would appear from your letter that the
vessel has recently been sold, I shall be glad if you will
kindly let me know the name and address of the purchasers
in due course.

I am, Dear S8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary.

A. Couture, Esq.,

BOULOGHNE ,
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